Your Questions, Answered

Will there be day-of packet pick-up?
NO, you will NOT be able to pick up your packet on Saturday, May 1.
PACKET PICK UP: Thursday, April 29 – Friday, April 30, 8:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.
LOCATION: Hope Cancer Resources, 5835 W. Sunset Avenue, Springdale

Will there be Medical Personnel?
Yes.  There will be medical personnel at the start/finish and on the course the day of the race.  

If you have any serious allergies, (e.g. bee stings), or have medical conditions which could affect your treatment from medical personnel, you should carry this information with you during the race.  

You should also print any allergies or health conditions on the back of your race number with a permanent marker.  Everyone should print their emergency contact person’s name and number on the back of their race bib.  

Will there be chip timing?
No, not this year.  You are welcome to report your time at the finish line.

Will there be water stations on the course?
· Yes, there is one water station on the 5K course and two water stations on the 10K course.  If you are accustomed to other specific hydration and nutrition, please carry this with you. Please plan to wear your face covering when stopping at the water stations.
· Fruit and drinks will be available at the finish line in a socially-distanced manner by volunteers as COVID-19 guidelines allow. Please wear your face covering at all times after finishing.

Will there be portable potties on-site?
Yes.  Portable Toilets will be at the start/finish.

Will headphones/ear buds, dogs, or strollers be allowed on the course?
We discourage the use of headphones or double earbuds for safety reasons. Regardless, at all times please be aware of traffic.  The course is on city streets.  Bentonville Police will be along the course to manage traffic. 


Will there be course photos?
Yes. Pictures will be taken, and a link will be provided following the race.
The race photos are provided by IronGraphics and will be available at PodiumImages.com.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Will there be an awards ceremony?
Not this year. Overall Winners are encouraged to pick up their medal on race day before leaving. We will not be mailing medals, but they can be picked up the following week, Monday, May 3 – Friday, May 7, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. at Hope Cancer Resources, 5835 W. Sunset Avenue, Springdale.


